
Subject: Request for Approval to Attend the 2025 Australasian Fleet Education & Leadership Summit 

Dear [Supervisor's Name], 

I am interested in attending the 2025 Australasian Fleet Education & Leadership Summit, which is 
scheduled for 20th & 21st May 2025, at the Rosehill Gardens Raceway in Sydney. As the premier fleet 
event in Australasia catering to all levels of fleet professionals, this conference offers training focused 
on enhancing efficiency, driver training and education, effective communication skills, and utilising 
technology to improve operations. 

The summit has outlined a variety of educational session topics, some of which are listed below: 

….. 

….. 

….. 

….. 

….. 

The exhibition emphasizes sharing ideas with peers during formal networking opportunities, allowing 
me to learn from and exchange ideas with leading fleets from across the country. I believe the 
information flow, training sessions, and chances to interact with field experts and colleagues will help 
us address our current challenges in innovative ways. 

The full conference pass includes 2 days with 20+ educational sessions, 35+ speakers, and 40+ 
exhibitors. It covers 4 morning and afternoon teas, 2 lunches, the Summit networking dinner, and a 
plated breakfast on the final day. To stay within our budget, a discounted hotel room rate is offered 
to attendees. 

To secure a hotel room before they sell out, I need to act quickly. Additionally, by registering early, I 
can take advantage of the early bird pricing, which ends on 15th April 2025. Please let me know if I 
can proceed with attending this conference. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


